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School starts at 8:55am 

(Nursery 8.45am and 12.15pm), 

gates will be shut promptly.  

Please ensure children are in 

class in plenty of time. Please 

pick your child up promptly at 

the end of the day at 3.10pm 

(KS1) or 3:15pm (KS2) 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary 

and Nursery School has a commit-

ment to safeguarding and promoting 

the welfare of children. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 
 

Ballet 

The Key Stage 1 after school Ballet Club finished this week. Parents were invited to 
watch their children perform and to show them how well they had progressed over the 
term. The performance was enjoyed by all….Thank you Miss Ella. 

 

Values Assembly 

The Children are getting excited about the start of Advent and are very busy preparing 
for this very busy Christmas festive period. 

Mrs O’Keeffe would like to express how impressed she was with the children in Key 
Stage One when she took the values assembly on Thursday morning. The assembly 
was on the Value of Faith. Mrs O’Keeffe showed a variety of pictures and asked the 
children how the pictures related to faith and they were able to clearly state the link. 
The amount of knowledge they retained over the month of November was very         
Impressive and the children were able to relate faith to themselves and the importance 
of having faith in themselves and others. 

 

Fire Engine Visit 

Year 3 children were visited by Blue Watch Berkshire Fire and Rescue Service  this 
week. The children  were very excited to see the Fire engine and listen to a  talk from 
the crew in the hall.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Rise Theatre  

Please see attached flyer from Rise Theatre group, regarding an event at Our Lady of 
Peace Church . 

 

5KS Visit to Our Lady of Peace Church 

Children from 5 KS celebrated mass this week at Our Lady of Peace Church. The     
Children's behaviour was exemplary . 

 

Church Bulletin  

Please see attached this weeks Church bulletin. 
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Nasal Flu Clinic Slough 

Please see below details of a catch up clinic, if you child is absent  from school on 11th December 2017, and unable to 
have their Flu Nasal Spray. 
 
(Upton Hospital – Fir Tree House) on the following dates for all children in the eligible year groups (reception to year 4)
who missed their Nasal Flu at School:  
  
·         Saturday 9

th
 December 2017 - Morning Clinic   

  
·         Friday 15

th
 December 2017 – Afternoon Clinic  

  
They are APPOINTMENT ONLY VISITS so they will need to call us on 01753 636759 to book an appointment.  
 
 

Reminder 

Due to the amount of allergies we have across the school, may we ask that no sweets or cakes are brought into school 
to distribute to the children whilst in class. If you would like to give out sweets or cakes you are more than welcome to 
hand out to children in the playground whilst picking up your child. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
Congratulations to House Captains and  Vice Captains announced today 
 
Well done and congratulations to the following: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a great weekend 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Ask, and it shall be given you; seek and ye shall 

find; knock and it shall be opened unto you. 

St. Matthew 

7.7 

 

 

House House Captain Vice Captain 

St. David Annabelle Clarke Lashay Belnavis 

St. Patrick Oliver Durkan Harriet Dobbyn 

St. Andrew Joseph Tearle Princess Chukwudi 

St.George Hugo Sugawara Bhavneet Pattar 



Year band Percentage 

Nursery 84.5 

Reception  93.6 

Year 1 95 

Year 2 95 

Year 3 94.3 

Year 4 93.6 

Year 5 95.3 

Year 6 94.6 

                       Well Done Year  5! 

 

Useful Dates for Your Diary 

Tuesday 5th December Year 5 St Dunstan to Mass at Our Lady of Peace Church at 9:30am 

Wednesday 6th December  KS2 Maths Information Evening for Y3&Y4 parents  

Monday 11th December  Nursery Christmas Presentation (AM) 10.45am  

Nursery Christmas  Presentation (PM) 2.15pm  

Tuesday 12th December  SEN Parents Consultation Evening at 3.30-5pm  
 
2pm Y3 Christmas Concert to parents  
 

Wednesday 13th December  KS2 Maths Information Evening for Y5&Y6 parents  

Thursday 14th  December  Year 4 Christmas Production to Parents at 2pm 

Friday 15th December  Reception Nativity to parents 2:15pm-3pm 
Christmas Hat/Jumper day (More details to follow) 

Monday 18th December Year 1 Christmas Choir for parents  at 2.30pm in  KS1 Hall 

Tuesday 19th December School Closes at 1:15pm 

Attendance of the Week( w/e 1st December  2017) 



St Clare Martyna Cieslewicz  For being a kind considerate member od 3SB. Martyna al-

ways takes  part in class discussions. A valuable member of 

our class. Keep up the good work. 

St Peter 

  

Bernardo Pires For trying really hard to concentrate in lessons and working 

really hard to improve your handwriting. Well done! 

St John Bosco Julian Gurbowicz-Ong Julian has made consistently good progress and sets an ex-

cellent example for his class. Keep it up, Well done! 

St Columba Oliver  For trying really hard this week, and putting lots of effort in all 

areas of the curriculum. Well done!  

St Blaise Benedictha Nsish-Boateng For being a model student, always making good choices and 

following instruction, also putting all her effort into her work. 

St Paul Matlida Kemp Well done Matlida for being such a star this week. You have 

been working so hard on our Christmas Play-learning your 

lines. You have also been singing your solo part as the Inn 

keeper so beautifully. I am so proud of you. 

St Maximilian Oliver Griffiths-Nieto For having an improved attitude to his work and greater par-

ticipation and  focus in lessons. Well done! 

St Ethelbert Paul Ellison  For improving the quality of his written work and for working 

hard to join his writing. Well done! 

St Dunstan Filip For always working hard and for writing a wonderful setting 

description in English. Well done! 

St Joseph Amelia Lukusha Amelia sets a wonderful  example to others through her    

relentless  hard work., helpful nature. Well done Amelia! 

St Brigid Hugo Sugawara A model pupil who leads by example every day and who pro-

duced an excellent mystery story in his  English writing . Well 

done! 

St Cuthbert Adrian Bialowas For showing an excellent attitude to learning in all lessons. 

01/12/2017 Nel Mazur  In recognition for super progress in writing. 

01/12/2017 Jayden Faulkner  In recognition of super progress in  reading. 

01/12/2017 Kacper Dziubinski In recognition of working really hard in Maths and       

English and making good progress. 

01/12/2017 Chloe Webster In recognition of working extremely hard in lessons and 

having a positive attitude to learning. 


